
From: Matthew Piazza   
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 8:31 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Statement for May 13 Meeting 
 
 
  
Hello, 
I still wish to speak at the Wednesday, May 13 meeting, but would like to include the following email for the record 
as well: 

"I oppose the Directions Report for the Yonge and Bernard Key Development Area 2020" 
 
Matthew Piazza 
107 Leyburn Ave 
 


